| ask that you move HB 3167 out of the revenue committee. This bill removes a sunset on an existing program that allows
landowners in Douglas County to assess themselves to help our county pay for its existing predator control contract with USDA
Wildlife Services.

This bill has no impact on county revenues. It simply removes the sunset on a very successful program that has given landowners
the mechanism to help fund the cost of USDA Wildlife Services predator management which is critical to livestock owners like
myself.

The policy committee recommended passing this bill, and there is no revenue impact. | urge you to move it forward.



